
  

 

 

Dear Dental Service Provider, 
  
The Occupational Health & Industrial Hygiene Unit in the Health Equity Branch at the 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) has initiated a pilot 
program to assess and improve indoor air quality and ventilation at facilities and 
workplaces throughout Colorado. This program serves to reduce disease risk, and improve 
overall health outcomes, related to common indoor air pollutants and respiratory 
pathogens like SARS-CoV-2, the virus that causes COVID-19. This program is funded 
through the National Initiative to Reduce COVID-19 Health Disparities Among Populations 
at High-Risk and Underserved (OT 21-2103) by the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC). 
 
Facilities interested in participating need to fill out the Interest Form for the 
Indoor Air Quality and Ventilation Assessment and Improvement Program in 
either English or Spanish. There will be a follow-up to collect more information, 
determine eligibility and answer any questions about participating in the program.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 
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See what's happening on our social sites. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/publichealthgateway/partnerships/COVID-19-Health-Disparities-OT21-2103.html
https://www.cdc.gov/publichealthgateway/partnerships/COVID-19-Health-Disparities-OT21-2103.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIaWB6ZyQeoaMUf-B2dH7UCmpCYMu-UD6LaTgUF_eBPT3E6A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsPXRYxSMI5xm2QKR0WJa3V24G4JDtNc7sgpNns4a3eXdwUQ/viewform
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/

